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From: GrantCare Manager <GrantCare_mgr@opb.georgia.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 4:22 PM
To: Meredith Holt
Subject: Grant Award Notification - GA-0013950 - FUSUS- Real Time Crime Center

External: This came from outside of Smyrna's email system.

Dear Smyrna Police Department,

Congratulations on your Public Safety and Community Violence Reduction award. This email contains the next steps to
get your organization set up in the Georgia Grants Management System. You will need to complete the following steps
to accept your award. Please click on the links for instructions on how to complete each task.

Step 1. Sign Terms and Conditions (T&C)
Step 2. Georgia Grants Portal Access

Step 3. Vendor Management Form and W-9
Step 4: Final Budget Approval

Grantees will be able to submit for eligible reimbursement within their approved budget categories once onboarding is
complete. OPB has a tutorial on payment request on the For Grantees webpage: https://opb.georgia.gov/covid-
response/grantees,

The Program Specialist assigned to this grant is Max Levy, max.levy@opb.georgia.gov. Please reach out to Max Levy with
any questions or concerns as it relates to your award or the onboarding process.

We look forward to working with you.

Thank You,
Georgia Grants Administrator

B

Support: If you need assistance, please email us at grants@opb.georgia.gov.
FOR OFFICIAL USE ONLY

Disclaimer: This is official correspondence from the State of Georgia Governor’s Office of Planning and Budget. If you
need assistance, you can email us at grants@opb.georgia.gov.




Date:

Person Requesting:

Issue:

Background:

Requested Action:

Chief of Police

SMYRNA POLICE Keith Zgonc
2646 Atlanta Rd, Smyrna, GA 30080 Deputy Chief
(770) 434-9481 « www.smyrnaga.gov Mark Binicewicz
June27, 2023
Meredith Holt

Lieutenant, Office of Professional Standards

The Police Department is requesting Mayor and Council approve the
Public Safety and Community Violence Reduction grant award. It is a 3-
year award supporting the purchase of FUSUS software. This grant is
federal money awarded from the Governor’s Office of Planning and
Budgeting.

The mission statement of the Smyrna Police Department is to create a
safer community by delivering superior services through innovation, data
driven analytics, and commitment to community partnerships. FUSUS
software encompasses our entire mission statement and is a force
multiplier for deterring violent crime. The award amount is $230,000 with
a 10% cushion for a total of $253,000.

The Police Department has reviewed the grant and is in the process along
with Finance to accept the grant before it’s deadline on August 10, 2023.
We are asking the Mayor and Council to approve and accept the Public
Safety and Community Violence Reduction grant award.





